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       Sub-Committee  

 
 

 
Report of the Meeting of the Central Area Joint Policing Sub-committee 

Held on 18th March 2021 
 

 

In accordance with standing orders of the Dublin City Council, the report of the meeting of 
the Central Area Joint Policing Sub-Committee held on 18th March 2021 is set out hereunder: 
 

1. Minutes of last meeting. 
Agreed. 

 
2. Garda report/statistics. 

Chief Supt. Patrick McMenamin presented crime statistics for the year-to-date 
compared to the same period last year for DMR North Central Division.  Supt. Peter 
Burke presented crime statistics for period 1st December 2020 to 28th February 2021 
for Cabra area.  Reports noted. 

 
3. Themes/Workplan for 2021. 

Themes and workplan detail noted, workplan to be finalised and agreed. 
 

4. Community and business representation. 
Nominee associations noted, any alternative nominations to be submitted to 
Chairperson. 

 
5. AOB 

Next meeting to be held on Tuesday 15th June at 10am. 
 
Councillor Cieran Perry 
Chairperson  
18th March 2021 

 
 
Attendance: 
 
Councillors: Cieran Perry (Chairperson), Séamas McGrattan, Declan Meenagh, Cat 
O’Driscoll, Darcy Lonergan, Eimear McCormack, Joe Costello, Christy Burke, Nial Ring, Ray 
McAdam.  
Senators: Mary Fitzpatrick, Marie Sherlock. 
 
Gardaí: Chief Supt. Patrick McMenamin, Supt. Peter Burke, Supt. Ann Markey, Supt. Paul 
Costello, Chief Supt Martin Mooney. 
 
Officials: Coilín O’Reilly, Bláthnaid Conlon, Claire Dempsey, Cathy Cassidy. 
 



Apologies: Cllrs. Colm O’Rourke, Janet Horner, Janice Boylan, Anthony Flynn. Paschal 
Donohoe TD, Neasa Hourigan TD, Mary Lou McDonald TD, Gary Gannon TD, Karl Mitchell.   
 
 
 
 


